Buckley, Lisa

From: Riordan, Robyn <Robyn.Riordan@dpc.wa.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 15 October 2013 6:45 PM

To: Sims, Rod

Cc: Greiss, Rami; mike.nahan@mp.wa.gov.au; Helm, Simon; O'Callaghan, Luke;
Greiss, Rami; Schaper, Michael

Subject: RE: Response - to Mr Sims E-mail from ACCC re proposed merger of Verve

Energy and Synergy [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

Dear Rod

Thank you for your response, | have brought your email to the attention of the Minister and he looks
forward to meeting with you soon.

Kind Regards

Robyn Riordan

Executive Officer

Dr Mike Nahan MLA

Minister for Energy; Finance;
Citizenship and Multicultural Interests

Ph: (08) 6552-5700 Fax: (08) 6552-5701 email: robyn.riordan@dpc.wa.gov.au

————— Original Message-----

From: Sims, Rod [mailto:Rod.Sims@accc.gov.au]

Sent: Tuesday, 15 October 2013 2:44 PM

To: Riordan, Robyn

Cc: Greiss, Rami; mike.nahan@mp.wa.gov.au; Helm, Simon; O'Callaghan, Luke; Greiss, Rami; Schaper,
Michael

Subject: RE: Response - to Mr Sims E-mail from ACCC re proposed merger of Verve Energy and Synergy

[SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

Dear Robyn
Can you please thank Dr Nahan for his letter which was much appreciated. Can you please pass on my

apology for the lateness of our letter for which | take responsibility.

Can you also say | agree that, in the light of this letter, we will not put out any press release at this time.
We look forward to hearing about your foreshadowed measures to address the competition concerns when
they are available.

I am keen to catch up with the Minister when next in Perth.

With kind regards

Rod

Rod Sims
Chairman
Australian Competition & Consumer Commission

23 Marcus Clarke Street Canberra 2601 http://www.accc.gov.au
T:+61 26243 1131




P Please consider the environment before printing this email

From: Riordan, Robyn [mailto:Robyn.Riordan@dpc.wa.gov.au]

Sent: Tuesday, 15 October 2013 1:44 PM

To: Sims, Rod

Cc: Greiss, Rami; mike.nahan@mp.wa.gov.au; Helm, Simon; O'Callaghan, Luke

Subject: FW: Response - to Mr Sims E-mail from ACCC re proposed merger of Verve Energy and Synergy

Importance: High

Dear Rod

Please find attached a response (your ref 51156) from Dr Mike Nahan MLA regarding the proposed merger
of Verve Energy and Synergy.

Hard copy will follow.

Regards

Robyn Riordan

Executive Officer

Dr Mike Nahan MLA

Minister for Energy; Finance;
Citizenship and Multicultural Interests

Ph: (08) 6552-5700 Fax: (08) 6552-5701 email: robyn.riordan@dpc.wa.gov.au

The Department of the Premier and Cabinet Legal Notice.

The contents of this email or its attachments are intended only for the use of the addressee(s). It may
contain information that is private and confidential and may be privileged or otherwise protected from
disclosure in the public interest. If you are not the intended recipient of this email any use, interference with,
disclosure, distribution or copying of this material is unauthorised and prohibited. If you receive this in error,
please notify the sender by return e-mail, delete the email and attachments from your system and destroy
any copies you have taken of the email and attachments. Before taking any action based upon advice and/or
information contained in this email you should carefully consider the advice and information and consider
obtaining relevant independent advice.

While every care is taken, it is recommended that you scan any attachments for viruses.

Please consider the environment before printing out this email.

IMPORTANT: This email from the Australian Competition and Consumer Commission (ACCC), and any
attachments to it, contains information that is confidential and may also be the subject of legal, professional
or other privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not review, copy, disseminate, disclose to
others or take action in reliance on, any material contained within this email. If you have received this email
in error, please let the ACCC know by reply email to the sender informing them of the mistake and delete all
copies from your computer system. For the purposes of the Spam Act 2003, this email is authorised by the

ACCC www.accc.gov.au
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